
From: Kimberly Vazquez
To: Lauren Gratzer; Nguyen Tran
Subject: RE: Code Amendment - Letter of Opinion
Date: Monday, November 18, 2024 5:12:58 PM

No objections from the CRA
 

From: Lauren Gratzer <Lauren.Gratzer@copbfl.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 12:00 PM
To: Nguyen Tran <Nguyen.Tran@copbfl.com>; Kimberly Vazquez <Kimberly.Vazquez@copbfl.com>
Subject: RE: Code Amendment - Letter of Opinion
 
Hi Nguyen and Kim,
 
Do you have an opinion regarding this text amendment?
 
Thanks,
 

Hours of operation: Mon – Thurs, 7 AM – 6 PM. Closed on Fridays.
 
 

From: Lauren Gratzer 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 5:35 PM
To: Nguyen Tran <Nguyen.Tran@copbfl.com>; Kimberly Vazquez <Kimberly.Vazquez@copbfl.com>
Subject: Code Amendment - Letter of Opinion
 
Hi Nguyen and Kim,
 
Attached is the PZB staff report for a proposed text amendment to codify our standard procedures
in regards to outdoor storage. This proposal has received a recommendation of approval from the
PZB in September.
 
Would you please provide a response of no comment/support/opposition on behalf of the CRA?
 
Thank you,
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Hours of operation: Mon – Thurs, 7 AM – 6 PM. Closed on Fridays.
 


